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Hazel and Barney visit The Old Downs Residential Care Home

On Monday 16 August our residents at The Old Downs Residential Care Home we were very happy to receive a visit from

Hazel and her lovely dog Barney.

Our ladies and gentlemen enjoyed petting and stroking Barney; we all had a great time.

 

 


